
Dr Alan J Rowe
fax +0171 383 6644

                                                                                                           15.02.99

Dear Dr Rowe,

On behalf of Dr Indrek Oro I am glad to tell you that he will make a short presentation
at the EFMA meeting in Tel Aviv and he is also very grateful for this opportunity.

With best regards

Yours sincerely

Katrin Rehemaa
Secretary General
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